
Super Saints Raffle 
House Rules

Super Saints Raffle Rules shall be posted in the following 
school buildings: Guardian Angel, Scholastica and Sullivan. 

Ticket sales are August 29 through October 11, 2019.

Before the prize drawing during November, 2019, each ticket 
(the detachable section of the ticket sold) shall be placed into 
the large raffle drum from which the winning tickets shall be 
drawn after being turned five times. The drum is designed so 
that each ticket placed in it has an equal chance to be drawn. 
Beginning November 1, 2019, one faculty member and one PTG 
representative  shall  be  present  as  one  student  pulls  the 
winning ticket.  After all information is recorded, the ticket 
shall be placed back in the drum for another chance to win. 

Winners will be announced at the drawing and will be posted 
on the school’s website within 24 hours.  In addition, raffle 
officials will attempt to contact the winner by phone on the 
day  their  ticket  is  drawn.   Payment  will  be  by  check  and 
winners  may  pick  up  their  check  after  12:00  p.m.  on  the 
Monday  following  the  day  their  ticket  is  selected,  or 
thereafter  during  school  hours  (Monday-Friday  8:00am  – 
3:00pm).   Valid  identification  (driver’s  license  or  passport) 
will be required to claim winnings.  Winners must be 18 years 
of  age,  with  the  exception  of  minors  currently  enrolled  in 
Saint Gregory the Great School.   Winners not claiming their 
checks by December 6, 2019 will be notified by certified mail.  
Unclaimed money will  be held until  the close of  the school 
year.  
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